Gill Henderson

From:

emma hedditch [emma@andiwilldo.net]

Sent:

03 February 2003 13:47

To:

Gill Henderson

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status:

Flagged

Dear Gill,

I hope this finds you well. I know you are extremely busy, but was wondering if you have any response to the last mail I sent to you. Obviously the exhibition funds are out of the question now, I am establishing some screenings at four corners anyway, so it doesn't really matter, but I thought as you had offered this possibility then I should reply with my idea. With regards to Cinenova, well things are still ok with us, I have a new volunteer Megan Frazer, we are working on the weekends mostly, and there is actually quite a few bookings, and expressions of interest. Have met with Felicity and Lis about what to consider with regards to early Circles material, which in many ways should be dealt with slightly differently. Margaret and I did all of the accounts and VAT returns etc, we are still in credit, and I am gradually processing all the royalties, trying to keep on top of that. The board are meeting again on Thursday, so if you have news on the last of the funds you suggested for Cinenova, please if you could get in touch would really appreciate it. Best Wishes Emma Hedditch